
Classroom News   
Class Name: Cardiff          Term : Christmas  2021 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
We have had another busy term.  

We have been working hard on our 

communication, using symbols, 

communication pages or books or verbal 

communication.  

In English, we have looked at two books; Red 

rockets and rainbow jelly and Dear Santa. We 

have been matching symbols to objects from 

the story or matching identical symbols or 

beginning to create sentences using ‘I see..’ 

and a colour and object from the book.  

In Maths, we have looked at sizes, exploring 

big and small and ordering items from smallest 

to largest as well as looking at 2D shapes.  

In cooking, we have focused on mixing, rolling 

and cutting skills, to make bread rolls, jam tarts 

and mince pies. We were very proud of our 

bread rolls.  

We have done lots of art using paint and 

glitter. We hope you like the end results when 

they come home.  

A highlight of this term has been being able to 

go in the hydro pool. Everyone has loved 

being in the water.  

We have also loved being able to go into soft 

play again and it has been a highlight of the 

week for lots of the pupils.  

 

We wish you all a very happy Christmas and 

we’ll see you in 2022.  

 

Dates to remember- 

Return to school Tuesday 4th January 2022 

 

 

 


